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I feel very strongly that Medicaid should be expanded in Virginia. With higher unemployment 
and underemployment in the last five years, a new group of Virginia citizens are unable to afford 
health insurance. Many of these people are suffering from medical and mental conditions that are 
going untreated because they can’t afford to see a doctor or can’t afford to pay for prescriptions 
for chronic or acute medical conditions. 

Virginia should expand Medicaid to fill the gap that has been left by the changed economic 
environment we are currently experiencing.  




